

Morley Place Academy Old Road Conisbrough Doncaster DN12 3LZ Tel: 01709 863400 Fax: 01709 863010

email: admin@morleyplace.doncaster.sch.uk www.morleyplaceacademy.org Follow us on twitter @MorleyPlace

Head Teacher: Mr P. Rust

10<sup>th</sup> October 2017

## MPAC Harvest Non-Uniform Day Friday 13<sup>th</sup> October 2017



Dear Parents and Carers,

Hello and welcome to all parents and families! We are members of the Morley Place Academy Council (MPAC for short!) and have been elected by our classes to represent the pupil voice and help make a difference in our academy. In our most recent meeting, we discussed the upcoming Harvest Celebration and made some important decisions. As a council, we decided to support two very important organisations with donations this year.

We felt that **Unicef** was a very worthy charity and believe that our money would go a long way in reducing childhood poverty and ensuring that no one is left with a hungry tummy. To raise money for this fund, as Mr Rust put in his letter, we are going to be holding a non-uniform day on **Friday**, **13th of October**. To fit with our Harvest Celebrations, we would like the theme for the day to be **farmers** and **scarecrows**! The donation for dressing in non-uniform would be  $\pounds 1$  please (or more if you like!!). All proceeds from this would go directly to Unicef, to help them continue the great work they already do.

The second charity we would like to support this year is the Edlington Community Organisation, who help ensure that Edlington and the local areas are a better place to live. They will be receiving food donations to help local families in need. One of our councillors is related to a member of the charity team for this very worthy cause and we are very excited to be working closely with them. We hope you will support us in our fundraising by donating non-perishable foods, such as dried food and tins, as well as UHT milk etc. These can be brought on the day of your child's Harvest Celebration please! We look forward to seeing you all at our events!

Your Sincerely,

MPAC

The Morley Place Academy Council













